S8.s. "FORT FRASER"
and sister vessels building or contemplated.

As bearing on the question of dosing the
openings in new vessels, it is submitted the Surveyors
be furnished with the attached copy of the memorandum
dated 31.7.42 of a telephone conversation with Mr. Butterwick
of the Admiralty (M.S. Dept), and requested to arrange
accordingly in the cases of sister vessels which have not
yot been completed.

Mr. Bennett should also be advised.
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7.9.42.
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